
DOCUMENT AVAILABLE 
FOR PUBLIC REVIEW

The following draft documents are now available 
from Nova Scotia Environment and Labour for 
public review and comment:

A Guide to the Proposed 
Amendments to Liquor 
Licensing Regulations

And the proposed Liquor 
Licensing Regulations

To obtain a copy of this draft document, please 
call 1-800-567-7544, and leave your name 
and full mailing address, or contact your local 
Regional Office. 

The draft regulations and the Guide to the 
Proposed Amendments are also available on 
our website at:

www.gov.ns.ca/enla/policy

Written comments must be submitted by 
December 1, 2006 to: Comments on Proposed 
Liquor Licensing Regulations, Policy Division, 
Nova Scotia Environment and Labour, P.O. Box 
697, Halifax, NS  B3J 2T8.  

Comments may also be faxed to (902) 424-0575, 
or e-mailed to policy@gov.ns.ca.


